
CH-27 Correspondence – Josie Bennett 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Josie Bennett [mailto:josieweir@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 9:22 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Climate Action and Adaption Plan 
 
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
I am a Long Beach resident who strongly supports the adoption of the Climate Action and Adaption Plan 
(CAAP). As an ecologist, I am hopefully that the city council will prioritize preparing our city for the 
changes that the climate crisis will be bringing. 
 
Thanks, 
Josie Bennett 
 


